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May 30, 2001

Mr. John Peterson

Senior Analyst

Minesto Surveying Corporation

12345 West Avenue

Seattle WA, 98195

Dear Mr. Peterson:

I want to express my gratitude toward your company for sponsoring the research and development of VISPS. I have enclosed the VISPS Final Implementation Report for your review. 

VISPS was originally conceived as a self-contained spatial positioning system founded on the principles of stereo-vision and triangulation. As an extension of this, we sought to design VISPS for scalability and easy integration into existing projects. In our final design, we have successfully met our goals. We have also found that VISPS is very accurate. Within operating parameters, VISPS is able to produce coordinate that are within 1/10 of an inch of the actual spatial coordinates.

The enclosed report is the summation of our nine weeks of research and development efforts. Without your support, our project would not have succeeded. Please feel free to contact me at (425) 555-6666 if you have any questions or would like to see a demonstration of VISPS.

Sincerely,

Kevin Chan

VISPS Inc.


Sieg 327


University of Washington,


WA 98195
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